
  

The Parish of the Holy Cross 

95 Nichols Road + Nesconset, NY 11767 + 631.265.2200 +  

www.pothc.org + www.facebook.com/pothcnesconset 

WE CELEBRATE EUCHARIST 

Monday—Thursday: 9:00 A.M. (Chapel) 

Saturday: 5:00 P.M. 

Sunday: 8:00 A.M. + 9:30 A.M. + 11:30 A.M.  

 

WE CELEBRATE RECONCILIATION 

Saturday: 3:45 P.M.—4:30 P.M.  

or call Father Michael for an appointment. 

WE CELEBRATE BAPTISM 

Baptisms are generally celebrated twice each month 

 at 1 P.M.  Please contact the Parish Office for more 

information. 

 

WE CELEBRATE WEDDINGS 

Couples should contact the Parish Office at least six 

months in advance of the proposed wedding date. 

LET ALL BE WELCOMED AS CHRIST! 

13th Sunday in Ordinary Time – July 1, 2018 

Come and pray with us! 

VISION STATEMENT:  Holy Cross is a vibrant Catholic community striving to maintain a  

spirit of welcome to all, serving as a guiding beacon to nourish and sustain prayer, work and play. 

Do not be afraid; 

just have faith. 

Mark 5:36 
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We are here for you! 

Rev. Michael F. Holzmann 
Pastor 
 

Ms. Kathleen Reid 
Director of Religious Education 
 

Mrs. Mary Anne Mc Culloch 
Ms. Patricia Gyscek 
Co-Coordinators of Parish Outreach 
 

Mrs. Judith Pickel 
Pastoral Associate 

 

631.265.2200 + Fax 631.265.2229 + pothc@optonline.net 
Parish Summer Office Hours:  Monday - Friday  9:00 AM - 2:30 PM  (closed 12:15-1:00 PM)  

Deacon Ralph Rivera 
Pastoral Minister 
 

Mrs. Elizabeth Shea 
Business Manager 
 

Mr. Brian Reich 
Director of Music Ministry 
 

Mr. Salvatore Finocchiaro 
Coordinator of Youth Ministries 

PASTORAL TEAM 

PASTORAL STAFF 

Mrs. Jane Wirth 
Parish Secretary 

Mr. Gerald Farrell 
Mr. Vincent Matula 
Custodians 

Mrs. Mary Inghilterra 
Weekend Sacristan 

Mrs. Mary Pannone 
Mrs. Rose Nastasi 
Religious Education Secretaries 
(hcreled@optonline.net) 

Dr. Vincent Mazurek 
Music Minister 

Mass Intentions Schedule 
 

Week of July 1st, 9AM Mass 

Mon.  Ana Sypypkowska (living) &  

   Teresa Jankiewicz  

Tue.  Helen O’Hara 

Wed.  Ramiro Vergara Arellano 

Thu.  Margaret McCann 
 

Saturday, July 7th, 5 PM Mass 

Henri-Robert Lamarque, Nora Gorman, Pat Curci, 

Todd Gregory, John Mendolia 
 

Sunday, July 8th, 14th Sunday in Ordinary Time 

8:00 AM Charles Oliver 

9:30 AM People of the Parish  

11:30 AM Jane Novotny, Denise Fritz Chapman,  

    Albert Ferrante      

New Life  
in Christ 
New Life  
in Christ 

Scripture Readings for July 8, 2018 
 

  +  Ezekiel 2:2-5 

  +  2 Corinthians 12:7-10 

  +  Mark 6:1-6 

Mrs. Barbara Shipman 
P/T Asst. to the Pastor 

 

Celebrants for Next Weekend’s Masses 

       July 7th/8th 
  

   5:00 PM  Fr. Michael 

   8:00 AM  Fr. Kenan Peters  

   9:30 AM  Msgr. Jim Vlaun 

   11:30 AM  Fr. Jim McNamara  

Remembering Our Sick 
  

Almighty and Eternal God, You are the 

everlasting health of those who believe in You… 
 

 

If you would like to have the name of your loved 

one listed for 4 weeks in our prayers for the sick, 

please contact the Parish Office at 631.265.2200. 

Summer Office Hours: 
9 AM - 2:30 PM 

beginning July 2nd 
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Happy Independence  Day 

  

The Parish Office is closed on Wed., July 4th, for Independence  Day.   

     There is a 9:00 Mass Wednesday morning. 

by Father Michael 
  This Wednesday our Nation celebrates a holiday.  (Our offices will be closed, but there 
will be a 9:00 morning Mass.)  While it is a great time to grill up some hot dogs and watch 
some fireworks, it is also a great time to be mindful of all the blessings we have in our 
country.  We are aware of many corners of our world where there are people who do not 
enjoy the freedom or opportunities we do.  It becomes a challenge for our Nation and our 
Church to embrace a spirit that shares the blessings we have received.  We pray for wise 
leaders who can help foster this spirit.  We continue to pray for all those who serve our 
Nation.   
 
  This past Tuesday marked my five-year anniversary in coming to Holy Cross.  It is hard 
to believe how quickly time passes.  The current policy is that pastors are assigned for six
-year terms.  If there are no difficulties within the parish or there is not a greater need 
somewhere else within the Diocese, a pastor can request an automatic second term.  It is 
my plan to make that request, and I hope to remain here through 2025.  The nature of 
diocesan priesthood is that we are moved on a regular basis and no assignment is 
guaranteed, but when there is a good relationship that works well for both priest and 
parishioners, there is no desire to break that dynamic.   
 
  There is a flyer in this bulletin advertising for a Pilgrimage to Oberammergau, which is 
the great Passion Play performed in Germany only one season every decade.  I am 
happy to announce that I found a different tour company (Nawas Travel) which is offering 
a price of almost $1,900 cheaper than what I previously announced.  I am excited to 
make an offering like this which may now create the possibility for more people to 
participate.  Another travel related note is that there are only a handful of seats remaining 
for the Lancaster trip in November.  Please bring your check to the Parish Office as soon 
as possible if you are interested.  I hate to turn folks away, but I only have a limited 
number of tickets.   
 
  Next weekend, if you come to the 11:30 Mass, you may notice a familiar face.  Father 
Jim McNamara will celebrate the Mass.  He has begun his summer break and is spending 
a few weeks here on Long Island.  We look forward to welcoming him back to Holy Cross.  
Life in Rome has been going well for him, but it is always good to come home.  
 
  This evening I am leaving to get away for a few days, but I will be back before next 
weekend.  I will be traveling with a colleague from St. John the Baptist High School.  I 
appreciate the time off to relax and recharge the batteries a bit.   
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HOLY CROSS TRAVEL CLUB 
 Lancaster & Sight and Sound Theatre:  November 8-9, 2018 

 Longwood Gardens:  Famous “mum” Festival 
 Evening performance of “Jesus” at the Sight and Sound Theatre 
 Overnight Accommodation at the Eden Resort  
 Kreider Farm Tour & Farmer’s Market 
 Includes: Hotel, Show, Touring, 1 Breakfast, 2 Lunches, 1 Dinner 

$379 per person (double occupancy), $419 Single (Payment is requested as soon 
as possible.)  Registration for Holy Cross parishioners is currently taking place;  
all others July 5. 
 

Nashville and Memphis:  May 28 - June 3, 2019 ~ Still being planned.   

No sign-ups at this time. 
 

Oberammergau (Germany):  May 18-28, 2020.  More details 

are on the next page! 

   Pray for Our Military 
 

 
 
 
 

  

  

  
 
 
We thank the men and women who serve in our military for their service.  We will 
continue to pray for them through 2018.  Please let us know at any time during 2018 if 
their service is finished, their title has changed, or you would like continued prayers 
through 2019.   
  
May God bless all who serve our nation.  Pray for Peace! 

LCpl. Richard J. DeKanchuk, USMC 
SA Anthony J. DeNicola 
Sgt. Daniel Frost 
MIDN Jonathan A. Goohs Jr., USNA 
WO Christopher Kaminsky 
Cpl. Michael Knipper, USMC 
Sgt. Ryan Mauldin 
Lt. Ryan Montvydas 
IT2 Jason Mulderig 

 

Sofia Rose Castelan 
Nathan Francis Eimer 

Ciara Riley Keyes 
Riley Shay Pelan 

Christian Thomas Vecchiarelli 

Holy Cross 

welcomes 

these children  

Baptized in June  

PARISH NEWS 
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HOLY CROSS TRAVEL CLUB 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

ALPINE EUROPE 
with 

The Passion Play of Oberammergau 
11 DAYS:  May 18 - 28, 2020 

Hosted by 

The Holy Cross Travel Club 
With Spiritual Director 

Fr. Michael Holzmann 
 

$3959 PER PERSON FROM NEW YORK 
(Air/land tour price is $3489 plus $470 government taxes/airline surcharges) 

 

Visiting Heidelberg, Rhine Valley, Lucerne, Innsbruck, Salzburg 
Altötting, Marktl Am Inn, Munich, and Rothenburg 

 
Price Includes: Roundtrip air from New York, first class/select hotels, hotels & guesthouses 

in Oberammergau, first class (Category 1) admissions tickets for the Passion Play, most 
meals, comprehensive sightseeing with an English-speaking guide and more!! 

 

Call the Parish Office at 631-265-2200 to hold your seat. 
Priority will be given to Holy Cross parishioners until July 18. 

 

Information Evening 
Wednesday, July 18 @ 7:30 PM 

 

Deposits may be submitted after July 18. 
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30TH ANNIVERSARY DINNER DANCE! 

The Parish of the Holy Cross is 
celebrating its  

30th Anniversary with a  
Dinner Dance!  

 
 

When:    Friday, October 19, 2018 

Where:  The Meadow Club, 

      1147  Route 112, Port Jefferson Station 

Time:     7 - 11 PM 

 
 

Tickets will be on sale this 

weekend for the dinner dance.  

Cost is $80 per person.   
 

 
 

We need to sell 100 tickets in order to secure 
the date at the Meadow Club.  So, if you are 
planning on coming to the dance, PLEASE 
consider buying your tickets by July 1st.  In 
this way we can be sure we will have the 
dance!!  Thank you.  
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LIVE THEATER COMES TO HOLY CROSS! 

Join us for... 

This live theater event performed by members of  
Plaza Theatrical Productions  

takes place in the Worship Center on: 
 

SUNDAY, JULY 15TH, 2018 at 7:00 pm 
 

Tickets will be available at all Masses, through July 8th, at the table 
in the Atrium.   
 
Since there will not be a fixed price for the tickets, we ask you to 
make a free will offering.  This is a fundraiser for our parish, but we 
want everyone to have the chance to attend.  It is our hope that 
through your support and generosity, this show will again be a 
successful fundraiser for Holy Cross.  Stop by the “Sister Act” 
table to purchase your tickets.  Your donation will be confidential.   
 
Past performances have been enjoyed by many, and we are 
confident that this show will be another amazing event! 
 
This performance is limited to 300 tickets, so please purchase 
your tickets early! 
 

Sister Act 

    Synopsis 

A woman hiding in a 
convent helps her fellow 
sisters find their voices as 
she rediscovers her own. 
This feel-good comedy 
smash is based on the hit 
Whoopie Goldberg film. 
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We're pleased to announce the availability of FORMED, an online library 

of movies, classes, inspirational talks, and a great selection of ebooks and 

other Catholic based programming accessed through your computer.      

 

We are providing this resource free of charge to help our parishioners 

learn and grow in their faith. Normally, an annual subscription to FORMED 

costs a parish $1,750 a year.  There was a generous benefactor who 

created a grant for all the parishes in our Diocese that wished to join.  

The cost to Holy Cross for this year is only $600.  We thought it was a 

good opportunity for our parish to participate.    

 

This is a new tool for all of us.  In the coming week’s and months ahead 

the Pastoral Team will make some recommendations for specific 

presentations that we find helpful.  Please feel free to explore on your 

own and discover programming that you find inspirational and uplifting.  

Please follow the instructions below to gain access to this wealth of 

material.   

 

Registration is free and easy: 

 Go to https://pothc.formed.org 

 Click “Register” 

 Enter your name, email address and desired password 

 You can also register using our Parish Code: G3RCZH 

 

Also, once you have signed up, don’t forget to download the free iOS or 

Android app to put FORMED at your fingertips. We hope you will enjoy 

this incredible gift, and please spread the word to others.   

Nourish your soul.  Spread the word. 
 

Blessings, 

Fr. Michael  

Please join our FORMED online community! 

https://pothc.formed.org
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Hello everyone!  Are you in high school?  Do you want to make new friends as you play fun 

games and activities?  Do you want to build more of an understanding about yourself and 

your faith? If you answered "Yes!" to any one of those questions, then you MUST check out 

the Holy Cross Youth Group!  You will be glad you did!   

  

If you made your Confirmation, then come with a friend and check out the wonderful 

opportunities the Youth Group has for you!  We would love to see you!  The Holy Cross 

Youth Group is the perfect opportunity for you to continue to grow in your faith and build 

relationships with others in the parish.  Here are our upcoming youth events and happenings!  

Take a look: 

  

 This past weekend, the YG 

had its last gathering of the 

school year, which was a 

colorful blast!  We had 

another fabulous year with 

such a great group of teens! 

We would like to thank you 

for supporting the YG 

throughout the school year! 

We wish you a wonderful 

summer, and we can't wait to 

see you all very soon! :-)  

  

 This summer, the YG is planning a summer event in the beginning of August. More 

details will soon follow in the upcoming weeks. Stay tuned! :-)  

  

So, if you are thinking about coming to the church to see what we are all about… do it!  You 

will not regret it.  Come with a friend or family member, and join us as we continue to grow 

in the endless love of Christ.   

  

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you are thinking about joining us and you would 

like more information, then please do not hesitate to contact Sal Finocchiaro, Coordinator 

of Youth Ministries, at HCyouthgroup15@gmail.com or call the Parish Office.  Thank you! 

YOUTH MINISTRY 

Attention All Parishioners! 
Fr. Jim McNamara will be at Holy Cross on Sunday, July 8th, at the 
11:30 Mass to say hello!  

mailto:HCyouthgroup@hotmail.com
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Outreach Food Pantry 
 
Next Saturday and Sunday, July 7th/8th, will be our monthly Food Drive for our Parish Outreach 

Pantry.  Our pantry is running low on handle bags.  If you would like to donate some brown handle 

bags or reusable bags, it would be greatly appreciated.  Some may find purchasing food for the pantry 

cumbersome; perhaps you might like to consider donating a supermarket gift card, which is helpful to 

families in need of dairy or meat items.  Or, the following items would be most helpful:  

Please check expiration dates!  It will greatly assist the volunteers who stack 

the pantry with your donated goods.  Thank you for your consistent support of our Outreach food 

pantry each month! 

PARISH OUTREACH  

HELP NEEDED! 
Outreach Community Vegetable Garden 

 
Our vegetable garden provides wholesome vegetables for those seeking assistance 

from Parish Outreach.  On Saturday, July 7th, we are setting aside 
one hour from 8AM to 9AM, strictly for weeding. 
 
So, if you enjoy gardening or are looking for community service 
hours for school, join us!  Please bring work gloves, etc., and meet 
us at 8AM.  We need your help!  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION 

A Friendly Reminder from Religious Education 
  

Registration for our 2018-2019 Religious Education Program is past 

due.  If you would like to register your child in our Religious 

Education  program, please do so as soon as possible.  Thank you! 

 

 Pasta Sauce  

 Coffee, Tea 

 Cookies, Snacks 

 Mayonnaise 

 Canned Carrots, Corn or 

Mixed Vegetables 

 Peanut Butter 

 Jelly 

 Canned Fruit 

 Powdered Summer Drinks 

 Ketchup 

No pasta is needed this month. 
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Baby Bottle Fundraiser 
 
We are still collecting baby bottles for our 
parish’s recent baby bottle drive for The Life 
Center of Long Island. It’s not too late to 
return your bottle. We will accept them back 
full or empty.  Please bring it to the church 
so that we may return it to the Life Center. 
Thank you! 

Anointing of the Sick 
 

You are strongly encouraged to receive this Sacrament if you are 

having upcoming surgery, are dealing with a chronic or debilitating 

illness, are suffering from addiction, mental health issues or frailty. 

 

On the first Sunday of each month, the Sacrament of the Anointing of 

the Sick is offered after the 9:30 AM Mass.  This Sunday, July 1st, is 

the next date the Anointing will be offered. 

 

Special Collection 
 

This weekend at the offertory we will also be collecting for Peter’s Pence. By supporting this 

collection, you assist the charitable works of Pope Francis.  Your generosity is a witness to 

charity and helps the Holy See reach out compassionately to those who are marginalized.   

Next weekend at the offertory we will also be collecting for our  Renovations and Major 

Repairs fund.  Thank you for your support of these important collections! 

Remember “Kevin Bacon” 
 

Don’t forget to feed “Kevin Bacon” your 
quarters when you come to Mass on 
Sundays! Your donation benefits Heifer 
International. 

Hearing Devices 
 

For parishioners who have difficulty hearing, 

Holy Cross has individual devices which can 

amplify sound.  They are simple to use and 

work for those who wear hearing aids and 

those who do not.  If you are interested in 

using one of these devices, please see the 

Sacristan or an Usher prior to Mass.  

Gluten Free Hosts 
 

For parishioners who have Celiac Disease 
or a gluten sensitivity, Holy Cross has 
gluten free hosts.  If you would like to 
receive a gluten free host during 
Communion, please inform the Sacristan 
prior to Mass. 

REMINDERS 
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CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL  
 

 

John believes that finding Talbot House was a miracle that led him from darkness into 
the light.   

Every day, people struggling with substance abuse come to Catholic Charities’ Talbot House 
looking for a way to reclaim their lives through all stages of the recovery process.  
 
“The way I was living my life, I should not be here today.  Every morning I wake up, I thank 
God for another day and for Talbot House,” shared John.  
 
Supporting the Catholic Ministries Appeal makes this program - and so many others - 
possible. 
 
As members of our parish and of the larger Church community of the Diocese of Rockville 
Centre, we share in the mission to be instruments of Dramatic Missionary Growth.  
 
One important way to do this is through support of the Catholic Ministries Appeal (CMA) 
which sustains not only programs like Catholic Charities’ Talbot House but also campus, 
hospital and prison ministries, Outreach programs, ministries to young people and the 
education and formation of our Priests, Deacons and lay leaders.  
 
Please consider supporting this Appeal and its essential effort to help those on Long Island. 
Thank you for your special consideration to make a gift, and please know that no gift is too 
small and every gift makes a difference in people’s lives. 

Make checks payable to: 
Catholic Ministries Appeal 

 
Parish __________________________________  Pledge:   $_______ 
 

Name ___________________________________ Down payment:  $_______ 
 

Address__________________________________ 
 

City, State, Zip: _________________________________________________________ 
 
Phone: ________________________ Signature: _____________________________Date:________ 

Parish of the Holy Cross—176 

To donate, please make checks payable to: 

For more information, please pick up a brochure on the bulletin table in the atrium.  Thank you! 
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Parish of the Holy Cross 
Nesconset, New York 

September 1, 2017 thru May 31, 2018 

Year to Date Financial Report- Fiscal Year 2017/2018 

Dear Parishioners, 
 In a spirit of responsible stewardship and fiscal accountability, we are sharing our financial position for your informa-
tion at the end of each quarter.  Our new Fiscal Year began with the month of  September 2017. 
 We are reporting on what you have provided through your Stewardship of Treasure and how we are using your gift.  

The format follows the categories of Diocesan accounts on which our year-end Financial Reports are based. This report is 
through the third quarter of the year.   
               We thank you for your support.  If you have questions and/or suggestions, we would welcome them.  May God con-
tinue to bless us all.                 The Pastoral Team 

                                                                              As of May 31, 2018:       

Assets:          Liabilities: 

Checking A/C:              $     62,902.      MAC Loan:                  $    10,000.  

Unitas Funds:                $   258,537.     A/C’s Payable:             $      8,926. 

Money Market:            $   126,719.     Rel. Ed Fees for 18-19:$    11,080. 

R.AM.R.:                       $     37,164.          

For the Period Sept. 1, 2017-May 31, 2018 

      

Revenue:                            

 Total Regular Collections:   $433,677.  

 Christmas Collection:        45,830. 

 Easter Collection:        35,862. 

 R.A.M.R. and Donations for Parking Lot Repair        83,169. 

 Total Parish Programs:                    123,240.    
 Total Fund Raising                                                            34,934. 
 Total Auxiliary Revenue:       144,907.     

 Total Second Collections on Behalf of Others:      27,295. 
 Total Interest Income:                                                          3,383. 
Total Revenue:                                               $ 932,297. 

 

Expenditures: 

 Total Salaries:                  $271,124.  

 Total Fringe Benefits:                          75,488. 
 Quarterly Regional School Assessment:                          62,394. 
 Quarterly Diocesan Assessment:       49,819. 
              Total Parish Programs:                     60,498.   

 Total Fund Raising:                     19,945.  
 Total Printing & Office:        25,548.                   

 Total Auxiliary Expenses:        21,601.   
              Total Collections Paid on Behalf of Others:                     25,378.  
 Total Building Utilities and Maintenance:                     57,854. 
 Total Rectory :          10,462. 
 Major Repairs and Maintenance:                    157,495.   

Total Expenditures:                    $ 837,606.   

Surplus–9/1/17-5/31/18:                                     $  94,691. 

Highlights of Quarter and YTD: 

 Collections received  are up $3,000 year to date.  Easter is down $1,475 over last year. 

 Program Revenues are down $9,000 over last year partly due to a $4,000 decrease in Religious Education fees and a $4,000 

decrease in Outreach donations. 

 We received a one time gift from a parishioner’s estate of $29,000 in April 2018. 

 Our payroll costs are lower this fiscal year due to a decrease in staffing in some departments. 

 We incurred snow removal expenses of $16,906 this fiscal year as compared to last year of $8,746.   

 Year to Date our surplus is $94,600 vs. $160,500 last year at this time.  However, we did the parking lot repair in this fisc al 

year, which was offset, in part, by donations from our parking lot mailing as well as a large memorial donation this year.  
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CASH CALENDAR 
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Saturday, June 30th        5PM Mass 

 SISTER ACT TICKET SALES     Atrium  
 DINNER DANCE TICKET SALES   Atrium  
 

Sunday, July 1st         All Masses 

 SISTER ACT TICKET SALES     Atrium 
 DINNER DANCE TICKET SALES   Atrium  
 ANOINTING OF THE SICK  10:30AM Worship Area 
 

Tuesday, July 3rd            10:00 AM 

 IN STITCHES         Fr. Joe Room 
 

Wednesday, July 4th       9:00 AM 

  MASS            Worship Area 

(The Parish Office is closed for Independence Day.) 
 

Saturday, July 7th        3:45 - 4:45 PM 

 HOLY HOUR          Worship Area 
 SISTER ACT TICKET SALES   5PM Atrium 
 BLOOD DRIVE SIGN-UPS      Atrium   
 

Sunday, July 8th         All Masses 

 SISTER ACT TICKET SALES     Atrium 
 BLOOD DRIVE SIGN-UPS      Atrium  
 VBS SET UP       12:30PM All Areas 

MEETINGS THIS WEEK 

6/1/2018 50.00$    Nancy Buonora

6/2/2018 50.00$    Mary Robinson c/o Donnelly

6/3/2018 50.00$    Kathy Tanner

6/4/2018 50.00$    The Knipper Family

6/5/2018 50.00$    Tom Crocitto c/o Dylan and Alex

6/6/2018 50.00$    Dan McKay

6/7/2018 50.00$    Gabrielle Behette

6/8/2018 50.00$    Barbara Heitman

6/9/2018 50.00$    Linda Spahr

6/10/2018 50.00$    Ronny Cadolino

6/11/2018 50.00$    Arlene Lechner

6/12/2018 50.00$    Joellen Wadsworth

6/13/2018 50.00$    Nancy Buonora

6/14/2018 50.00$    Kathleen Betz

6/15/2018 50.00$    A. Cassone

6/16/2018 50.00$    Nancy Buonora

6/17/2018 500.00$  Mary Jane Perry

6/18/2018 50.00$    Linda Spahr

6/19/2018 50.00$    Laura Holst

6/20/2018 50.00$    Joey Turner

6/21/2018 50.00$    Joan Sheehan

6/22/2018 50.00$    Jack Reich

6/23/2018 50.00$    The Bakula Family

6/24/2018 50.00$    Nancy Buonora

6/25/2018 50.00$    Connie Lipnicki

6/26/2018 50.00$    Arlene Lechner

6/27/2018 50.00$    Maryann Canalini

6/28/2018 50.00$    The Duminuco Family

6/29/2018 50.00$    Arlene Lechner

6/30/2018 50.00$    Henry & Kathy Betz

6/1/2018 50.00$    Nancy Buonora

6/2/2018 50.00$    Mary Robinson c/o Donnelly

6/3/2018 50.00$    Kathy Tanner

6/4/2018 50.00$    The Knipper Family

6/5/2018 50.00$    Tom Crocitto c/o Dylan and Alex

6/6/2018 50.00$    Dan McKay

6/7/2018 50.00$    Gabrielle Behette

6/8/2018 50.00$    Barbara Heitman

6/9/2018 50.00$    Linda Spahr

6/10/2018 50.00$    Ronny Cadolino

6/11/2018 50.00$    Arlene Lechner

6/12/2018 50.00$    Joellen Wadsworth

6/13/2018 50.00$    Nancy Buonora

6/14/2018 50.00$    Kathleen Betz

6/15/2018 50.00$    A. Cassone

6/16/2018 50.00$    Nancy Buonora

6/17/2018 500.00$  Mary Jane Perry

6/18/2018 50.00$    Linda Spahr

6/19/2018 50.00$    Laura Holst

6/20/2018 50.00$    Joey Turner

6/21/2018 50.00$    Joan Sheehan

6/22/2018 50.00$    Jack Reich

6/23/2018 50.00$    The Bakula Family

6/24/2018 50.00$    Nancy Buonora

6/25/2018 50.00$    Connie Lipnicki

6/26/2018 50.00$    Arlene Lechner

6/27/2018 50.00$    Maryann Canalini

6/28/2018 50.00$    The Duminuco Family

6/29/2018 50.00$    Arlene Lechner

6/30/2018 50.00$    Henry & Kathy Betz

6/1/2018 50.00$    Nancy Buonora

6/2/2018 50.00$    Mary Robinson c/o Donnelly

6/3/2018 50.00$    Kathy Tanner

6/4/2018 50.00$    The Knipper Family

6/5/2018 50.00$    Tom Crocitto c/o Dylan and Alex

6/6/2018 50.00$    Dan McKay

6/7/2018 50.00$    Gabrielle Behette

6/8/2018 50.00$    Barbara Heitman

6/9/2018 50.00$    Linda Spahr

6/10/2018 50.00$    Ronny Cadolino

6/11/2018 50.00$    Arlene Lechner

6/12/2018 50.00$    Joellen Wadsworth

6/13/2018 50.00$    Nancy Buonora

6/14/2018 50.00$    Kathleen Betz

6/15/2018 50.00$    A. Cassone

6/16/2018 50.00$    Nancy Buonora

6/17/2018 500.00$  Mary Jane Perry

6/18/2018 50.00$    Linda Spahr

6/19/2018 50.00$    Laura Holst

6/20/2018 50.00$    Joey Turner

6/21/2018 50.00$    Joan Sheehan

6/22/2018 50.00$    Jack Reich

6/23/2018 50.00$    The Bakula Family

6/24/2018 50.00$    Nancy Buonora

6/25/2018 50.00$    Connie Lipnicki

6/26/2018 50.00$    Arlene Lechner

6/27/2018 50.00$    Maryann Canalini

6/28/2018 50.00$    The Duminuco Family

6/29/2018 50.00$    Arlene Lechner

6/30/2018 50.00$    Henry & Kathy Betz

Congratulations to the following  
June Cash Calendar Winners!  

CASH CALENDAR 

   Date   Amount     Name 

CATHOLIC MINISTRIES APPEAL UPDATE 
 

Here is an update on the status of the Appeal here at Holy Cross: 

  Goal     Pledges    No. Donors        Payments    % of Goal         

 $65,000.00     $49,015.00        238      $36,783.75      75.4% 

 

When payments reach 100% of our goal, we receive a rebate of 20% or $13,000.  Please help 

your community and your parish by supporting the CMA! 

Joan 

Lost and Found 
A man’s wedding band has been found.  Please contact 

the Parish Office at 631-265-2200 x22 if your wedding 

band is missing. 

Diocesan Boys Choir 
Any boys grades 3-12 (in the fall) who are interested in 

singing in the diocesan boys choir, please contact Kath-

leen Reid at 631-265-2200 for more details. 
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